
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date: August 31, 2017

Last Time Buy Date: August 31, 2017

Last Time Ship Date: September 30, 2017

Discontinuation Details: Panasonic announces the discontinuation of the DZ Series 120A Relay.  Orders will not 
be accepted after August 31, 2017. 

Suggested Replacement:  Please contact Panasonic for product replacement recommendations. 

Affected Part Numbers: ADZ*21*** See the attachment for full part number list 

Datasheets:  See the attachment.

Notes: We kindly request to convey this message to all Panasonic end use customers so they 
can contact Panasonic for product replacement.   
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